
 
 

 
320 QUEEN STREET, PO BOX 70 CHATHAM, ONTARIO N7M 5K2 

  PH (519) 352-6300 FX (519) 351-4059 

WWW.CHATHAM-KENTTRANSMISSION.COM 

 

March 7, 2011 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re: Chatham-Kent Transmission Licence Application – Extension of Filing Deadline 

 Board File No.: EB-2010-0351 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

Chatham-Kent Transmission’s (“CKT”) licence application reply submission is currently due 

on Friday, March 11 in the above-noted proceeding.  

 

On Friday, March 4, CKT received the IESO’s late intervener request and submission.  The 

IESO submission raises issues regarding management of IESO specific information provided 

to transmitters that have not been raised to this point in CKT’s application proceeding. As 

well CKT was unable to obtain a copy of the Power Workers’ Union’s submission until late 

this morning, though they were due (and apparently filed) this past Friday afternoon.  Due to 

these circumstances, and scheduling and workload conflicts, CKT asks the Board to extend 

the filing deadline for CKT’s reply submission to Friday, March 25. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact David Ferguson at  

(519) 352-6300, extension 558 or davidferguson@ckenergy.com.  

 

Regards,  

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Andrya Eagen 

Senior Regulatory Specialist 

Phone: (519) 352-6300 Ext. 243 

Email: andryaeagen@ckenergy.com 

 

CC:  David Kenney, CEO  

Chris Cowell, Treasurer  

David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory and Risk Management  

Ian Mondrow, Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP  

Intervenors and Observers of EB-2010-0351 

mailto:davidferguson@ckenergy.com
mailto:andryaeagen@ckenergy.com

